
TOWN OF TROY 

 

NOTICE 
 

 
2024 SAUK COUNTY UNIT MEETING  

 
November 21, 2024 

7:00 p.m. 
 

 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town of Troy board will be attending 

the Sauk County Unit meeting hosted by the Sauk County Highway Department, 620 

Linn Street, Baraboo, on  Thursday, November 21, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. 

 The purpose of said meeting is to view  Sauk County’s new highway shop, 6/20 

culvert/bridge updates and other road projects. 

  

 

     Mary Zins, Clerk 

 . 
 

      

 
                

 

  


